


Room 1  
Ms. Diana, Ms. Ryen, & Ms. Estrella 

Our theme for February was “Windows, Walls, Doors, and Hallways”. 
We enjoyed singing and clapping to our song “In and Out of the 
Window”, and our rhyme “I See the Moon”. We also read books 

about windows, walls, doors, and hallways. Our color of the month 
was “red”, we enjoyed making Valentines Day crafts for our loved 

ones.  
 

Look What We Are Learning! 
Theme: “Senses” 
Baby Sign: “Hot” 
Shape: “Clover” 

Songs: Baby Bumble Bee” 
Color: Green  

Rhyme/Finger Play: “Clap, Clap, Clap Your Hands” 



Dear Parents:  
With our Annual Easter Egg Hunt around 
the corner, we are asking for each child to 

please donate a dozen  
pre-filled eggs, please keep in mind that we 

are a peanut free facility, 
(no peanut products please) by  

Friday March 23, 2018.  
 

Our Easter Egg Hunt will take place on Thursday March 29, 
2018 during the children’s P.M. outside times.  



Room 2  
Ms. MaryAnn, Ms. Shantel, & Ms. Alyssa 

 

February was a fun and exciting month filled with crafts and new friends. Our theme for the month 
was “Windows, Walls, Doors, and Hallways”. We learned that we can look out windows, down 

hallways , and look at books as well. We also learned we can go in and out of doors and crawl 
down hallways. We had lots of fun preparing for Valentines Day. We received lots of goodies and 
made several cards for our parents. We made a hot chili pepper, a rose, and a lady bug with our 
color of the month red, and a red heart for our shape, We made a picture of “Cat in the Hat” to 

celebrate Dr. Seuss’ birthday. We also created a cool craft in celebration of 100 days of school. We 
can’t wait for the next 100 days of school! 

Hello to our new friends Carter, Talia & Tess. Happy Birthday to Arya, Casey & Owen! 

Look What We Are Learning! 
Theme: “Senses” 
Baby Sign: “Hot” 
Shape: “Clover” 

Songs: Baby Bumble Bee” 
Color: Green  

Rhyme/Finger Play: “Clap, Clap, Clap Your Hands” 



Room 3  
Ms. Miranda, Ms. Crystal, & Ms. Tania 

 

February was all about Valentines Day, we made lots of cute, fun and 
creative valentines crafts. We welcomed many new friends this month 
and we loved learning their names. February was short and sweet but 

we made the most of it and are more than ready for March and excited 
to enter Spring!  

Welcome to Room 3 Liam, Kaleb, Christian P., Logan, Cristian D. & Gavyn! 
Happy Birthday Ms. Tania! 

 

Look What We Are Learning! 
Theme: “Senses” 
Baby Sign: “Hot” 
Shape: “Clover” 

Songs: Baby Bumble Bee” 
Color: Green  

Rhyme/Finger Play: “Clap, Clap, Clap Your Hands” 



Room 4  
Ms. Diana, Ms. Ashley, & Ms. Krystal 

In February Room 4 had so much fun learning about the clouds, rain and sun. We 
were able to create a rainbow using skittles and suns out of paper plates. We 
put our motor skills to use by making a rain maker sensory bottle, we are super 

excited for what March has to bring us! 

Welcome to Room 4 Lana, Emmanuel, Olivia, Cole, & Alessandra. 
Happy Birthday to Ava (3/14) & Karsyn (3/16)! 

Look What We Are Learning! 
Theme: “Fruits and Vegetables” 

Baby Sign: “Hot” 
Shape: “Clover” 

Song: “We Planted A Little Seed” 
Color: Green  

Rhyme/Finger Play: “Grow Little Seed” 



March  
C.A.R.E.S. 

Theme: Foods &  Nutrition  
Character Value: Humor 

Science & Nature Focus: Farm Animals  
Special Days: Dr. Seuss’ Birthday & St. Patrick’s Day 



Room 5  
Ms. Bridget, Ms. Dana, & Ms. Leslie 

Room 5 had a fabulous February, we had fun celebrating our 100th day of 
school and Valentines Day. We were introduced to the letters “W, U, N” and we 

used a flashlight to see our shadows in the classroom and learned about 
shadows while playing outside. We discussed the different ways to travel such 

as cars, airplanes, boats and even the space shuttle. We are excited to see 
what March has in store for us! 

Welcome to Room 5 Elijah, Mila, James and Jewel! 





Room 6  
Ms. Mary, & Ms. Diana O. 

What a fun month February was, we learned the colors of our flag and what it means 
to be an American. We also introduced the fact that we live in the United States of 
America. We learned about Uncle Sam, the Bald Eagle, our flag, and the Statue of 
Liberty. We also had fun looking at objects in the classroom that have distinctive 

shadows. What amazing writers we are in Room 6, we practiced the sounds and writing 
the letter “Uu, Ww, and Nn in our handwriting books. We ended the month by learning 
the different types of transportation such as transportation on land, air, sea, and by 

rail. We are all excited to see what March has in store for us! 

Welcome to Room 6 Sophia! 



Room 7 
Ms. Yvette, & Ms. Rachel 

We are so excited to share all the fun things we did in February. We celebrated our 100th 
day of school by putting stickers on our chart, and counting all the way to 100. We also 

dressed up for Rodeo Day. We learned about our flag and made “Statue of Liberty” 
crowns. We talked about the Groundhog and whether he saw his shadow or not. We even 

took home cookies to share the idea of how shadows work. We had a Valentines party 
with lots of yummy treats and it was so much fun to exchange cards. We also talked all 
about Transportation. Ask me any question about a vehicle and I’ll be able to tell you 

whether it belongs in the air, on land, or in the sea.  

Welcome to Room 7 Madison. Happy Birthday to Roman (3/9) & Jameson (3/26)! 
 

 



Room 8  
Ms. Shana & Ms. Gabby  

February started off with Groundhogs Day, we discussed our shadows and 
how the Groundhog comes out and determines if the Spring will come early. 

Birds was our 2nd weeks focus, our favorite story was “The Best Nest” by P.D. 
Eastman. Transportation was our last focus for February, we played “Red 

light, Green light”, made paper airplanes and sang lots of songs. We blasted 
off into space and got to eat real astronaut ice cream! We are excited to see 

what March has in store for us! 

Welcome to Room 8 Lyla, Olivia, Sleigh, Karsyn and Alijah! 
Happy Birthday to Vivian (3/9) & Layla (3/20)! 



Room 9 APK 
Ms. Kandice 

We had a wonderful February from our Rodeo field trip to our 
Valentines festivities. We had a great time on the field trip where we 

had the chance to pet some animals and we were able to learn all 
about different horses. We learned all about Groundhog Day and all 
the Presidents and their birthdays. We have started adding double 

digits. We are excited for what next month holds.   

Welcome to Room 9 Olivia! Happy Birthday to Lael (3/19)! 





Room 9 ASC Jr. 
Mr. Jeremiah 

February was a blast, we did a ton of fun activities and experiments. For 
Valentines Day we celebrated by having a party and made creative cards 
for our friends and family. Other than Valentines Day, February was full of 

learning. We learned about African American culture and history. We took a 
big look at equality and what it means to love everybody.  We learned all 
sorts of new things. Spring is coming and we can’t wait for the sunshine!  

Happy Birthday to Aileck (3/3) & Kyra (3/5)! 



Room 10 ASC Sr. 
Ms. Jasmyn 

February was Black History month! We talked all about 
influential African Americans like Martin Luther King Jr, Rosa 

Parks and what they stood up for. We also learned about the 
culture and people of Africa. Our class had so much fun at our 
Valentines Day party! February went by so fast , but we can’t 

wait to see what new things we will learn in March! 
 



Easter 
 Egg Hunt Schedule 

Room 3 – 2:30 – 3:00 
Room 4 – 2:30 – 3:00 

Our Easter Egg hunt will be held on their playground. 

Potranco 

Room 5 – 9:00 – 9:30 
Room 6 – 9:30 – 10:00 
Room 7 – 10:00 - 10:30 
Room 8 – 10:30 – 11:00 

Room 9 APK – 11:00 – 11:30 

http://www.misskatecuttables.com/products/easter/easter-egg-banner.php
http://www.misskatecuttables.com/products/easter/easter-egg-banner.php

